
New Operating Contract Executed    March 28, 2018 

The BLM and the CRLP have executed a new operating contract. This new Federal Acquisitions 

Regulation (FAR) based contract will begin April 1, 2018, and run through the remainder of the 

helium program. 

  

BLM CRLP FAR Contract Update   March 21, 2018 

The BLM was informed Wednesday, March 21, that further negotiations are requested on the 

CRLP contractual replacement of the former agreements. The BLM will meet with CRLP 

members face-to-face in Amarillo, TX, for final negotiations before the agreements expire March 

31, 2018. 


